

THOMPSON PUBLIC SCHOOLS



785 Riverside Drive North Grosvenordale, CT 06255 www.district.thompsonk12.org 860-923-9581

August 31, 2021

Dear Thompson Families,

I do hope the new school year is off to a great start. I am writing to provide you with COVID-19 related information to keep you updated regarding the status of the virus in Thompson Public Schools.

Currently we have several reported cases among our students at all three schools. The identified students, however, did not begin school last week so they have not had a direct exposure to our students. They will remain in quarantine until they are eligible to return to school.

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child's school nurse.

Mary R. Fisher Elementary School Candace Zamagni 860-923-9142 ext. 41240

Thompson Middle School Ashley Gendreau 860-923-9380 ext. 41290

Tourtellotte Memorial High School Shannon Grauer 860-923-9303 ext. 12473

Sincerely,

Superintendent of Schools